
Park Neighbourhood Plan: Committee Meeting 
QRNC Thursday 6 September 2018 10:15am 

 
1. Welcome, apologies and introductions 

 
Attendance: Naeem, jenny, Shakeela, shebana, Paul Butcher, 
Abrar 
Apologies: Mustafa, Kevin, Alison, Fiaz, David Glover  
 

2. Actions from the last meeting 
 
Received an email from Steve Hoyle re: plans for QRoad and 
CAFM principally agreeing with what we wanted to with the 
area. Talks about what it would be called possibly QRoad 
gardens as opposed to town centre. 
Ask David Glover if he had access to pictures of QRNC at the 
start of the century, to help the group develop vision for the 
area are. 
 
Chase up funding application with Locality 
 
Community event with Dave Fawcett 
 

3. Working Groups update: 
 
- Shroggs Valley Group 
- Greening the Routes  

(discussed below) 
- Heritage Group 

Update about the recent work undertaken by the group. 3 
schedules walks, plans for noticeboards to be put up in October 
2018, with West Hill Model Village board to be done in the 
2019 

 
4. Information Sharing – other Neighbourhood 

Forums in Calderdale 



 
Talked about how we can share ideas from other areas, jenny 
to speak to councillor from Upper Valley.  Possibly arrange a 
meeting 

 
5.  Litter Innovation Fund  

Talked about the possible ideas we may have, with an 
interfaith angle, innovative idea is required and group can 
apply for up to £10,000.  Group is happy to put an application 
in 

 
6. Active Calderdale – Discussion with Paul Butcher  

Discussion with Paul about the forums plans with shroggs, 
linking this with other open spaces within the ward, the link 
this site has between two communities with high levels of 
deprivation; how shroggs and greening the routes can 
contribute to the active Calderdale agenda. Play streets, 
Himmat and other projects were mentioned.  The work that 
local schools have been involved in with shroggs and the 
interest in the area.  CMBC have a 5 year management plan 
and we are working closely with staff council 
 
Agreed that Paul would attend October meeting to update and 
also we can input into what the plans are for Active Calderdale 
Paul to attend a walkabout with committee members 
 

7. AOB 
 
Date of Next Meeting:  
Tuesday 30th October 2018  
King Cross Library – 10:15am 


